Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School Parent-Teacher Association 2015-2017 PTA circular no.6

29t September, 2016
Dear Parents / Guardians,

Circular on Cross Border Bus Services on Saturdays
In order to help cross-border students to come back to the school for extracurricular activities
on Saturdays, we plan to rent a Cross Border Bus to pick up students and their parents.
The details are as follows:
Date: 8-10-2016 to 10-12-2016(Every Saturday, a total of 10 times)
Assembly Point: Huanggang Port (After the clearance of the Mainland, you will see the Cross
Border Bus in the parking)
Departure Time: 08:15 (Sharp)
Return Time: 12:15
Dismissal Point: Huanggang Port
Fare: HK $40 per person (A students and a parent are considered as two people )
Remarks: 1. Participants are required to pay a total of 10 fares.
2. No refund will be made for not using the service in the middle of the term.
3. Students must be accompanied by at least one parent before they can take
the bus.
4. If you increase the number of passengers, you are required to pay the
additional fare of HK $ 40 per person.

A separate account will be used to create for such transactions. For enquiries, please contact our
teacher Ms. Poon.

Yours faithfully,

POKin 7
Chairlady
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2015-2017 PTA circular no. 6 < Please return to Ms. Poon via the class 1¢
Circular on Cross Border Bus Services on Saturdays

Reply Slip

Dear Chairlady,
| have read the details of the above circular.
| * [] will use the Saturday shuttle bus service for cross-boundary. The number of parents and
students are , amount HK $ attached.
[ ] do not intend to use the Saturday shuttle bus services for cross-boundary.

Student’s Name: Parent’s Signature:

Class: Date:
*Please tick the appropriate boxes




